
 

 
 
 
July 3, 2015
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St., 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  EB-2014-0354 – New and Updated DSM Measures 

Joint Submission from Union Gas Limited and Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 
 
 
On March 27, 2015 Union Gas Limited (“Union”) and Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) filed 
an application requesting approval of the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) for new and updated DSM 
measures (“updates”).  The Technical Evaluation Committee (“TEC”) endorsed the updates prior to the 
utilities’ filing with the Board. 
 
Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 1 dated May 11, 2015, Board staff filed its submission on the 
application on June 23, 2015.  Board staff supports the request to approve the updates.  No intervenors 
filed submissions.   
 
Union and Enbridge respectfully request the Board’s approval of the updates as filed. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Vanessa Innis 
Manager, Regulatory Initiatives 
Union Gas Limited 
 
 
cc:   Alex Smith, Torys 
 Dennis O’Leary, Aird & Berlis 
 Stephanie Allman, Enbridge Gas Distribution 
 EB-2014-0354 Intervenors 
  
 


